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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

1.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Lindsey P. Horvath,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the appointment of Patricia 
Giggans to the Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission. I believe that her past 
history with the former Sheriff makes her a poor fit for this important role.

It raises questions about her ability to provide unbiased oversight and hold 
law enforcement accountable.

Furthermore, if you choose to support Patricia Giggans for this position, it 
may have negative consequences for you in the upcoming elections. The 
people in your district will not forget if you align yourself with someone who is 
not seen as a champion for transparency and accountability in law 
enforcement.

Our democracy relies on the integrity of our institutions and the trust of the 
public. By appointing someone with a questionable history to the oversight 
commission, you risk undermining that trust and eroding the credibility of the 
commission.

I urge you to reconsider your support for Patricia Giggans and instead choose 
a candidate who is truly committed to promoting transparency, accountability, 
and justice within the Sheriff's Department.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Other Lionel  Mares I urge the Board of Supervisors to vet all political appointees to Commissions, 
Committees and or Special Districts. 
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